

A Specialist Visual Arts College



7th September 2020

Admission of Pupils for September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Thank you for your interest in applying for a place for your child at St Peter's Catholic High School.

Applications for September 2021 should be made online through your Local Authority (details of how to apply for a school place are found usually on your Local Authority home page). Details of how to apply for a school place at St Peter's are available on our website.

Parents who wish their application to be considered against the priority faith criteria for this school should complete a Supplementary Faith Form and provide evidence of their child's Baptism and return this to school before the deadline date. This form can be downloaded from the school website. Failure to complete a Supplementary Faith Form (including Baptism evidence) and return this to school before the deadline date will result in your application being considered against lower criteria, as the Governing Body will have no information upon which to assess your application.

The Supplementary Faith Form along with <u>PROOF</u> your child is Catholic (if applicable) should be returned to school before the closing date of 31st October 2020. We advise Parents/Carers to obtain a receipt from the school when handing in their Supplementary Faith Form and Baptism evidence. This can be done by asking the school staff to initial and date the top of the completed Supplementary Faith Form and give a photocopy of it to the Parent/Carer. This should be kept in a safe place as their receipt.

Further information regarding the applications process is available on our website, alternatively please do not hesitate to contact school on 01942 747693.

Yours sincerely,

Pom/m

Mr. A McGlown, Headteacher.

Howards Lane, Orrell, Wigan WN5 8NU Tel: 01942 747693 Fax: 01942 747 694

Email: enquiries@admin.saintpetershigh.wigan.sch.uk

Web: www.saintpetershigh.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr A. McGlown M.A. (Oxon) N.P.Q.H